SOLID WASTE ADVISORY COMMITTEE
2010 MINUTES

Mar 18, 2010 '
Attendance: P. Margolin, M. Srugis, J. Wissler, G. Stewart, G. Moretti, D. Himes, M. Brown, M, Pauwels, K. Stanley, J.

Sadler

Agenda

Foliow Up with Allied Waste (30 — Doris to contact AW)
Beautify Londonderry (30)

Planning for the April public meeting (15)

Commiittee charter (15 — time permitting)

Minutes:

The Committee congratulated Gail on her Volunteer of the Year award for organizing block
leaders and communicating in the blogosphere with residents in order to publlmze the new
automated trash pickup program.
Most of the meeting focused on preparations, responsibilities and action items for Beautify
Londonderry 2010:
o Kerri reported on the sponsors and projects; most sponsors have already responded
with commitments. She has also arranged for newspaper coverage and cable slides.
She is also contacting volunteer groups
o Joel reported on the status of volunteer groups and projects. He is putting the master
list online on Google Documents
o Maureen is working with ALERT and the LPD and will be inventorying the current
supplies
o Doris will retrieve the supplies and bring them to Woodmont for Maureen to inventory
Committee members each took 1 or 2 of the remaining sponsors to follow up with in the next
week.
The Committee liked Joel's idea of glvmg out flower seed packets this year. Joel will price
them locally and report back.
Paul to attend the Heritage Commission meeting on Mar 24 to discuss Town Common work
Paul is arranging to get 1,000 prs. gloves from Dollar Bills
Members’ consensus was to table plans to hold a public forum on the state of the Limited
Waste pickup system and results
AW failed to show. Paul will contact Doris to re-schedule a visit from Stan Walczak.
Marty brought in the 3 signs he received courtesy of NH the Beautiful. Because he needs
more, this will be raised with AW at the next meeting as a possible source.
John mentioned how much he enjoys the Committee’s meetings when they overrun.



